
   

 

 

 

 

Monday 17th June 

3.30 PFC Football 

3.30 Spanish Club 

 

Tuesday 18th June 

3.30 Rec Multi-skills 

 

Wednesday 19th June 

3.30 Gym Club 

 

Thursday 20th June 

Dress in Yellow for CF—bring £1 

Donations of shop bought cakes—please send to class 

Y3 / 4 swimming 

Y1 / 2 Forest School 

3.30 CF Bake Sale fundraiser in hall 

 

Friday 21st June 

POS Summer Fair Donations of luxury goods and gifts 

(please send to classrooms) 

Summer Fair tokens sold on playground from today 

KS1 Extra Geography based Forest School session run by 

QBM—PLEASE WEAR PE KIT 

DIARY DATES 

                               Weekly Newsletter 

Dear parents and carers, 

Dress in Yellow for Cystic          

Fibrosis and Cake Sale 

On Thursday 20th, we will be raising awareness for cystic fibrosis and 

raising money for Wythenshawe Hospital paediatric CF ward. We will 

be asking children to do 3 things—wear something yellow, donate £1 

cash (please send to class) and donate cakes. The cakes will be sold 

to raise even more funds at our cake sale from 3.15pm in the school 

hall. This is such a worthy cause and is something that is very close to 

our hearts at Styal. Thank you for your support—I know you always 

give so generously. 

Year 6’s Transition to High School 

https://www.compass-uk.org/help-and-support/parents-carers/

parents-carers-health/transition-to-secondary-school/ 

Our Year 6 children are excited for completing their last term at 

Styal and are hopefully feeling prepared for their transition to 

secondary school. Transition to secondary school Compass (link 

above) offers a downloadable booklet to share with your      

children to help them get ready for moving on.  

Railway Safety 

Y5 / 6 learnt about railway safety.  They had a 

special visitor- Arlo the Badger- who came to 

bring them a book about his adventures on the 

railways and how he keeps himself safe. We then put it into practice 

with a trip to Manchester airport on the train.  

Picking up Children at the End of the Day 

At 3.30pm, the school field is often used by After School Club         

children. Please can families leave the school grounds promptly    

rather than playing on the school field. This will ensure we are able 

to monitor the safety of children at the club. 

14th June 2024 

School Dinners—Week 3 

Mrs Boardman   01625 917280  

head@styal.cheshire.sch.uk 



   

 

 

 

      

Reception:  Daisy 

Year 1:  Marta 

Year 2:  Micah 

Year 3:  Lois 

Year 4:  Jenson 

Year 5: Gaja 

Year 6: Bella 

STYAL STARS OF THE WEEK 

Random Acts of  Kindness 

Freddie was awarded a RAK this week for helping a friend who had lost something. Here he is with Jo Jo, 

a Reception teaching assistant apprentice. Elsie was so kind when she sang to her friend in class to make 

her feel happy. What a lovely thing to do...it made my day! Alfie has been amazing today. He tidied up 

play equipment and tidied and locked the shed. He also made one of our visitors so welcome by saying 

‘Good afternoon, welcome to Styal’ as they walked up the ramp into the building. What an amazing 

young man! Well done to all these children this week! 

Attendance 

Aiming for Above 95% 

Winners on Friday of the 

attendance award was   

Reception with 96.03% 

Whole school 93.03% 

 Rec   96.03%                                                   

Y1/2  91.57%                                                         

Y3 / 4 95.14%                                                                 

Y5 / 6 91.5%      

Mrs Boardman’s Award 

I have given my special award to Shane this week. I 

have had so many positive comments about Shane 

from different members of staff this week.  Miss 

Ingham said that he ‘threw himself into the role play 

and was amazing with the Reception children’. Well 

done, Shane. You have been such a good role model. 

Great Work 

After a visit from an artist 

during Aspirations’ Week, 

Alec’s self portrait in a        

cartoon-style was amazing.                

Well done, Alec! 



   

 

 

 

      

Aspirations’ Week 

What a truly inspiring week! The children have been visited by a range of different careers from BBC 

Broadcasters, coders, fire brigade, scientists and engineers. 

Two classes visited the new MANzone facility at Manchester airport.  

The whole school took part in a role play afternoon where they get the chance to try out doing different 

jobs. The aim was to address gender and race bias. Many of our visitors had neuro-diversities or        

struggled at school as we wanted all our children to feel included and excited about their futures! 

Our whole school apprentice scheme was also successful with children signing up to be the     

Headteacher, office staff and caretaker! 

Friday concluded with a ‘dress as your future career’ day! 

Visits to the Airport 

Our children were able to role play different careers found at the airport. 



   

 

 

 

      

A visit from the fire brigade inspired 

us... 

We could be       

future dentists! 

We were Headteacher, office and caretaker apprentices... 

We could be future    

micro-biologists! 



   

 

 

 

      

Our Role Play Carousel 

We were newsreaders and reporters... We were travel agents... 

We worked in a clothes shop... We worked in a hair 

and beauty salon... 

We worked in a sandwich shop... 



   

 

 

 

      

Dressing in role as our future careers... 

We learned about so many potential careers through a wide range of visitors including 

Laura, a coder, Christine and Jessie with a hearing dog and Mark from HMRC. 



   

 

 

 

      



   

 

 

 

      


